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CIRCULAR 

   

 

  Sub: - HSE –Finance ––Govt. Higher Secondary Schools – Details  

of requirement of Computers – Called for - reg. 

 

 Rs.1100 lakh has been provided in the current year’s budget for purchase 

of computers and setting up and strengthening of laboratories in Higher 

Secondary Schools. Sanction from Government is required for implementing 

the scheme. Hence the Principals of Govt. Higher Secondary Schools are 

directed to submit their requirement of desktop PCs in the proforma appended 

with the help of teachers concerned to the e-mail address 

dhsefinc3@gmail.com on or before 30.04.2015. The forms should not be 

modified in any account. Mobile No. 9747070086 (Jince George) can be 

accessed for clearance of doubts. 

  If the details are not furnished by the stipulated date, it will be 

presumed that such schools are not in need of additional PCs and the proposal 

will be finalized accordingly. 

                Sd/- 

        Senior Finance Officer 

                 For Director. 

 

 

To, 

 

1. The Principals of all Govt. Higher Secondary Schools in Kerala. 

2. RDDs for information and further action. 

mailto:dhsefinc3@gmail.com

